JANUARY 2024

NAZ YTH UPDATES

Monthly Newsletter



WHAT'S NEW IN JANUARY

New Series: Deep Clean

New year, new....

The new year always comes with new expectations, new rhythms, new habits, etc. But sometimes in order to achieve new, we have to make room for it by getting rid of things. So, to kick off the new year we are doing a spiritual spring(winter) clean and closet clean out with Deep Clean. We hope high schoolers will join us as we walk through this series for January.

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL DATE ON EVENTS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS.

PRE INSTAGRAM MID <u>INSTAGRAM</u> **HIGH INSTAGRAM**

FACEBOOK

YOUTUBE





Winter Retreat

Winter Retreat is COMING! Students in grades 7-12 are invited to join us January 26-28, 2024, at Higher Ground Conference and Retreat Center in West Harrison, Indiana. From worship, great messages, snow tubing, and so much more, we hope you will join us for an incredible weekend away! You can sign up HERE through the district December 11-January 12: \$165. However, please note that there will also be an additional \$25 transportation fee and Naz YTH permission form that will be sent after the initial registration is filled out. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Pastor Bailey at bmedley@thenaz.church.





Glow Tubing

Naz YTH is going Glow Tubing again! February 18, we wil be heading to Snow Trails in Mansfield for our most favorite winter activity, Glow Tubing! There's no school the next day, so students can enjoy this later event where we will meet at the church at 7PM and arrive back to the church at 12:30AM. This event is \$45/student and sign-ups for this event will go live on Monday, January 8, 2024!

Mark Your Calendars!

As the holidays draw near, we want to make sure you spend time with your family and loved ones! So Naz YTH will **NOT** be meeting on Wednesday, December 27!



Join us Wednesdays at 7PM for MDWK services and Sundays at 9AM and 11AM!

Feel free to contact our NextGen Admin, Abigail, at astout@thenaz.church if you have any questions at all!

MESSAGE FROM PASTOR BAILEY & PASTOR CALEB

Happy New Year! We can't wait for all the things that are happening this year, and even more so that we get to spend them with you! We hope that you will join us in praying for the upcoming year and all the ways that God would move in and through us, as Naz YTH, together!

Our whole team, here at Naz YTH, is grateful and honored to serve you, and look forward to seeing your student(s) as we move into the next year together! Make sure to check out our social media to stay up to date with what's going on at Naz YTH!